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Wednesday 12th December 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Christmas Carol Service at St Barnabas Church 

  

Due to circumstances beyond his control, Revd Boland has asked for the Christmas Carol service to be 

changed to Friday 21st December at 10am.   

 

If you have already volunteered to walk with your child’s class, please can you confirm to their teacher 

whether you are still able to help.  If you have not previously volunteered and are now able to help, 

please advise the class teacher.  We will be leaving school at 9:30am on Friday 21st December for the 

service to start at 10:00am. The service lasts 30 minutes, so we should be back at school by 11am.  

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Sally Wall  

Deputy Head                
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